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Senate Committee OnEnergy and Environment members, 

 

As a long time canoeist, often on the Willamette, I think this bill makes sense in at 

least creating limits and balancing interests and addressing serious safety concerns. 

The river should be a place for everybody to enjoy in a safe and healthy fashion. 

Nature also very much needs the protections afforded by this bill. 

 

Thank you,  

Herbert Everett 


